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About 100 more people, most of them health care workers, are being tracked in Texas after
coming in contact with the first patient diagnosed in the United States in late September.

Still, officials said it was reassuring that no new infections had emerged in recent days hope the
worst is over.

“We are breathing a little bit easier, but we are still holding our breath,” said Dallas Mayor Mike
Rawlings.
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